
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

15/20 24 April 2020 

 
 

28 APRIL 2020 ORDINARY MEETING OF COUNCIL TO BE AN eMEETING 
 

In accordance with Local Government (Administrative) Amendment  Regulation 2020 14 

D(3) and (4) I have consulted the Shire of Christmas Island CEO and have determined the 

28 April 2020 Ordinary Meeting of Council will be conducted as an eMeeting via telephone 

hookup. 

Accordingly the public question time for the eMeeting will be in accordance with Local 

Government (Administrative) Amendment Regulation 2020 14 E (4) in that public questions 

can be submitted to the CEO by 12 noon Tuesday 28 April 2020 via email at: 

Shire.CEO@shire,gov.cx 

Public Questions must include the full name and address of the person asking the question 

and must be a question to Council and not contain commentary. 

 

 

Gordon Thomson 

Shire President 
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